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employees in Newfoundland and Labrador says it'll consider taking the province to
court if a contract dispute isn't resolved soon. NLGEU president Robert Fox called
the province's actions "an absolute disgrace." "We don't operate in a country or a
province where people can just walk away and be so cavalier with other people's
hard-earned tax dollars," he said. Fox said the union has been involved in
negotiations on various agreements with the government for about four years.
Earlier this year, the union and the province reached an initial deal that included a
pay increase. But Fox said Wednesday the province has taken a "completely
different tack" in the new year with the negotiations. "There's been a lot of
backroom dealing, a lot of backroom dealing going on," he said. "Once you cross
that line, there's absolutely no reason to negotiate anymore — you've crossed the
line. And there are some processes within the union where we've taken a different
tack and we'll continue to do that." Fox said there's no time table for when the
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22 September 1961) is a British actor. Career Young has appeared in a number of
roles on British television, including Robin Hood, Monarch of the Glen, Princess
Diana: In the Aftermath, No Going Back, The Avengers, Knight Rider, Only Fools and
Horses, Bergerac, Three Up, Two Down, Minder, Scapino, Silent Witness, Hotel
Babylon, Dickensian, Foyle's War, Murder in Suburbia, The Bill, Casualty, The
Grimleys, Doctors, and Coronation Street. He has also had guest appearances in the
BBC series Silent Witness, Heartbeat, Midsomer Murders, Russell Kane's Gangsters,
and the soap opera Hollyoaks. Young appeared in The Undying in 2003, and starred
in the ITV1 soap Brookside in 1996. He appeared in the 2007 film Where the Truth
Lies and the 2009 film Entrapment. In 2008 he co-starred in The Ugly Truth
alongside Jennifer Aniston. He is set to appear in the coming series of Silent
Witness. Personal life Young is married to actress Sue Holderness. They have two
sons together. Young's son, Oliver, made his debut in the television series The
Undying in 2004, which stars his father. Young has played the piano since he was a
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